
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next meeting of its Liquor & Gaming 
Committee on Wednesday, 16 March 2022 in Gosford, NSW.  Following the closure of the public and/or 
stakeholder consultation processes, the following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for 
consideration by the ILGA board:  

Liquor applications and Gaming matters 
Cellar by the Sea, Avalon Beach – Application to change licence conditions 
Vera Wine Shop, Hamilton – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
Good Folk Brewing, Hamilton – Application for a producer wholesaler licence with 
drink on premises authorisation 
Tamworth Hotel, Tamworth – Application for a spatial variation to an extended trading 
authorisation 
W Sydney, Darling Harbour – Application for a hotel licence, extended trading 
authorisation and minor’s area authorisation 
North Byron Hotel, Byron Bay – Application to change licence conditions 
The Heights General Store & Bottleshop, Lismore Heights – Application for a 
packaged liquor licence 
Masuyan Suisan, Wentworth Point and Hiew Thai, Wentworth Point – Application to 
transfer liquor licences 
Oran Park Hotel, Oran Park – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with 
gaming machine entitlement transfer (rural closure) 
Clarendon Tavern, Clarendon – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
with Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
Edgeworth Tavern, Edgeworth – Application to vary an extended trading authorisation 
Great Northern Hotel, Teralba – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
with Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
New Hampton Hotel, Potts Point – Application for a gaming machine threshold 
increase with gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Royal Federal Hotel, Branxton – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
with gaming machine entitlement lease transfer 
Grove Social House, Kingsgrove – Application for a gaming machine threshold 
increase with Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
The Albion Hotel, Wickham – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with 
Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
Namoi Hotel, Namoi – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with Class 
1 Local Impact Assessment 
Regulatory interventions 
Disciplinary complaint against Mr Ross Glynatsis 

 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to an 
existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application 
Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/  
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This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 
This notice is provided for information only. 
 
 
ILGA Secretariat  
Liquor & Gaming NSW 


